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Dear Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 
 
Welcome September, welcome soon fall season! 
 
The month of August simply passes by quickly. I remember in the first week of August how excited I was 
to prepare for the FAMICON in California. And now almost a month has passed since then. Of course 
there were many other great things that happened in August. We had the celebration of Chil Il Jeol and 
Chil Pal Jeol, then the Special Great Works and True Father's 9th Seong Hwa Anniversary. It was great to 
celebrate them with our community. But the really beautiful thing that we have accomplished is holding 
our ACLC Virtual Prayer Brunch and the Pastor's Summit. We have done all these through working 
together and uniting together centering on our Heavenly Parent and our True Parents. 
 
We are heading towards accomplishing more as we enter this month of September and as we prepare for 
our True Mother's coming in December. This September 12, 2021 , Rally of Hope and Think Tank 2022 
will be broadcasted worldwide with H.E. Donald Trump, he is going to be one of the top speakers on the 
list. 
 
On September 23, 2021, UPF-WA and Ambassadors for Peace will be sponsoring "2021 Day of Peace 
Program in WA". This is going to be an online event. Please see a separate email for the invitation/flyer. 
Two days later, on September 25, 2021, we are going to host another ACLC Virtual Prayer Brunch and 
hopefully we can again organize a Summit but this time a joint one for ACLC, UPF and our other affiliate 
organizations and other ministries before we end the month. 
 
Let us keep on praying and working together as Heavenly Parent's Holy Community and bring the 
Victory for our True Mother's vision and goal for the Unification of North and South Korea by next year 
2022 and restore the World by giving Holy Marriage Blessing to at least ⅓ of the population of the world. 
 
Let us give hope to one another and support one another extending the healing power of Heavenly 
Parents, True Parents and Jesus to all. We have many challenges and battles to win over but we will be 
victorious. 
 
God bless us all! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo - Pastor 
Seattle's Heavenly Parent's Holy Community 
rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com 


